
‭April 7, 2025‬
‭Dear Families,‬

‭I hope your Spring Break was filled with magical moments with family and friends!‬

‭Many thanks for making our Grandparents Day such a beautiful day! We had a‬
‭great turn out! Everyone had a lovely time.‬

‭Thank you too for your support of this year’s Book Fair! Mrs. Hagen does so much‬
‭for our school and your support of the Book Fair means so very much to everyone.‬
‭Thank you again.‬

‭The children’s fish are hung and they are darling! If you haven’t come in and seen‬
‭them, come in, look up and take a peek. They are beautiful!‬

‭Our Letters of the Week will be ‘S,s’ and ‘T, t’. We will continue singing‬‭The 3 R’s‬
‭by Jack Johnson. In our Writer’s Workshop the children will be working together‬
‭to create a class art project for the Ice Cream Social’s Silent Auction. We will also‬
‭start our Nature Masks project as we didn’t get a chance before we left for‬
‭Spring Break. In our Math Workshop we will take time for our number of days we‬
‭have been in school, class calendar, iReady and math sticker problems.‬

‭This year’s Jog-A-Thon will be held next Thursday, April 17th. The Kindergarten‬
‭Jog-A-Thon begins at 8:30. We will need volunteers to help mark lap cards or‬
‭perhaps you would like to participate by walking, jogging with your child.  It’s a fun‬
‭time, so if you can join us, we’d love to have you.‬

‭Homework this week is the math page and personal reading.‬

‭Have a superbly terrific week!‬
‭Sincerely,‬
‭Danan McNamara‬
‭760.632.5892 ext. 205,‬‭danan.mcnamara@cardiffschools.com‬
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